
 

               

 

 

DEAR STAR ACADEMY PARENTS, 

 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to 
all our new staff. 

  

The following are a few reminders to make 
sure we are adhering to policies and 
procedures.  With Spring here and Summer 
approaching, make sure if going on vacation 
that vacation forms are filled out two weeks 
prior.  Children should have a blanket and 
sheet as this will go in their cubby and home 
on Fridays to be washed.  All children’s 
belongings should be labeled with their name 
to prevent the loss of jackets.   Parents please 
make sure you are signing in and out daily on 
the computer, as well as in the classroom.  

  

We greatly appreciate your patience with the 
new changes to our school. If you ever have 
any questions or concerns, please don’t 
hesitate to stop at the front office anytime; we 
would be more than happy to assist you! 

 

Thank You, 

Veronica Jackson 

Director 

(702) 272-1717 

veronicaj@staracademynv.com 
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Happy Birthday to All Born in the 
Month of April 

 

 

 

“Sweet April showers Do bring May 

flowers.” 

                          -Thomas Tusser 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

EVENTS 

We are celebrating Easter on April 19
th

, 

2019 at 11:30 am. To celebrate the 

holiday, Star Academy will be hosting a 

party while lunch is served.  

We will be having school pictures in the 

month of May by Traditions 

Photography, details coming soon.  

Thank you! 
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